
Dr. Catherine Irungu recently returned from a one month attachment at the University of 
Kentucky, Department of Otolaryngology, Head and Neck Surgery.  Her attachment was 
fo March 23rd to April 18t 2015.  Her attachment was under the invitation of Dr. Mathews 
L. Bush as a visiting lecturer. 
This visit is part of an exchange programme the department of surgery has with 
Kentucky university.  Under this programme exchanges take place involving both staff 
and students. 
While there Dr. Irungu was involved in clinical and academic activities.  She attended 
the Kentucky Society of Otolaryngology annual meeting from 17th to 18th April 2015 held 
at University of Kentucky Charles T Wethington Jr. Building.  During this meet she 
presented a paper entitled “Otolaryngology: A Kenyan perspective” 
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